
1

Thursby, Kim

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:49 PM
To: Thursby, Kim
Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Tallahassee Facility, FLD 982 133 159;Permit Renewal Application

Received. 
 
Thank you 
 

From: Thursby, Kim <Kim.Thursby@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:46 PM 
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety‐kleen.com> 
Cc: Smith, Michell M. <Michell.M.Smith@dep.state.fl.us>; Walker, Kim (Waste) <Kim.Walker@FloridaDEP.gov>; 
'bastek.brian@epa.gov' <bastek.brian@epa.gov>; 'merizalde.carlos@epa.gov' <merizalde.carlos@epa.gov>; Sullivan, 
Russell <Russell.Sullivan@dep.state.fl.us>; Youngman, Thomas <thomas.youngman@safety‐kleen.com>; Kruchell, Carrie 
L. <Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Subject: Safety‐Kleen Systems, Inc. Tallahassee Facility, FLD 982 133 159;Permit Renewal Application 
 

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

 
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 
accordingly in your reply. You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792. 

 
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open properly. 
You may download a free copy of this software at www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.  

 
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated. If 
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the 
contact person listed in the correspondence. 

 
Michell Mason Smith 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
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December 19, 2019 
 
Mr. Jeff Curtis, Sr., Environmental Compliance Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
5610 Alpha Drive 
Boynton Beach, FL  33426 
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com  
 
Re: Operating Permit No. 009207-011-HO 

Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Tallahassee Facility, FLD 982 133 159 
Leon County 

 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
Your September 16, 2019 permit renewal application along with all revisions completed and 
submitted on December 16, 2019 in conjunction with the Department’s Request for Additional 
Information, dated October 11, 2019, have been reviewed and found to be substantially 
complete. 
 
We will make every effort to issue our final agency action as quickly as possible.  In the 
meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly at 850-245-8765, or 
email me at Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie L. Kruchell, P.G. 
Professional Geologist II 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting (RCRA) 
 
cc: 
Brian Bastek, EPA Region 4 – bastek.brian@epa.gov  
Carlos Merizalde, EPA Region 4 – merizalde.carlos@epa.gov  
Russell Sullivan, DEP Northwest District – russell.sullivan@floridadep.gov  
Tom Youngman, Safety-Kleen Tallahassee – thomas.youngman@safety-kleen.com  
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